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PÚBLICA 

Petrobras on pieces of news in the media 
—  

Rio de Janeiro, August 15, 2023 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, in relation to the news released 
in the media, clarifies that any decisions regarding the management of its tax liabilities are based on 
careful analysis and technical studies, in compliance with governance practices and applicable 
internal procedures, considering the analysis of risks of possible unfavorable decisions both in 
administrative and judicial proceedings. 

Therefore, the news regarding the negotiation of an agreement with the Federal Union in the context 
of the establishment of the rules of the draft Law on the Administrative Council for Tax Appeals is 
unfounded. 

Facts deemed material will be timely disclosed to the market. 

 


